
From: Villarreal, Christopher
Sent: 2/7/2011 4:24:33 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporatc/cn=Rccipicnts/cn=SBD4); [Redacted

Michael .Hoover@ sc e. com 
(Michael.Hoover@sce.com); Blattner, William (WBlattner@semprautilities.com)

Cc: Deal, Matthew (matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov); Campbell, Andrew
(andrew.campbell@cpuc.ca.gov); john.minnicucci@sce.com
(john.minnicucci@sce.com); Infanzon, Armando (AInfanzon@semprautilities.com)

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: Proposed date for public meeting on IOUs Smart Grid deployment plan

All:

I would like to
propose March 28 for the public meeting on the IOUs' draft Smart Grid deployment 
plans.

I would also like to
note that the CEC is planning to hold a Smart Grid IEPR meeting in conjunction 
with this public meeting. My initial thought is that the IOU meeting will 
be held in the morning, and the IEPR meeting will be held in the 
afternoon.

Please let me know
if March 28 works for you, and if you have any questions, please do not 
hestitate to send them my way.

Thanks
everyone!

Chris

Chris Villarreal

Regulatory Analyst

California Public Utilities

SB GT&S 0042508
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